Tickets

Tickets are available on the door, or in
advance from Islington Music, 6 Shillingford
Street, London N1 2DP. Tel. 071- 354 3195.
Tickets are normally available four weeks
before each concert. Please make cheques
available to the London Concord Singers.

Mailing List

If you would like to receive regular
information about our concerts, please write
to our Secretary, Kate Hampshire, at 44
Stockwell Green, London SW9 9HX.

Sponsorship and Advertising

We are grateful to Barclays Bank plc for
financial assistance during our 1989/90 and
1990/91 seasons.

Sponsors' names are printed on our concert
handbills which are distributed in London
-over the three to four weeks before each
concert. We can also print advertisements in
our concert programmes.

For details, please contact Liz Hornby on
081- 693 7136.

Publicity

Can you help us to advertise concerts in
appropriate places? If you can distribute or
pin up our handbills in a London office,
college, library or other suitable area, please
contact Liz Hornby on 081- 693 7136.

The information in this leaflet was correct
when going to press but we reserve the right
to change details if necessary without prior
notice.
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This award-winning choir numbers about
30 singers and gives regular concerts in
central London. Our programmes range
from the 16th century to the present day,
and usually include rarely performed
works as well as the more familiar.

Established in 1966 under the musical
directorship of Malcolm Cottle - still our
current director - the choir has given a
number of World, UK or London first
performances of works by composers such
as John Rutter, Andrzej Panufnik, Richard
Rodney Bennett, John McCabe, Kenneth
Leighton and Michael Ball.

We have three times won an Award for
Choral Enterprise from the Performing
Right Society - in 1988, 1989 and 1990 -
and won the PRS Jubilee Award in 1977.

As well as our London concerts, we have
performed in Yugoslavia, Switzerland and
Holland, and elsewhere within the UK.

The choir is affiliated to The City Lit in
central London.

We look forward to welcoming you at our
1990/91 series of concerts.

CONCERT
SERIES

Thursday 20th December 1990

at 7.30pm

St. George's Church, Bloomsbury Way,
London WC1

HODIE! A programme of music for Advent
and Christmas.

Panufnik Song to the Virgin Mary
Vaughan Williams Mass in G minor
Various 16th and 17th Advent and
century composers Christmas motets

Conductor: Malcolm Cottle

Tickets: £4.00
(£2.50 Students, Senior Citizens and UB40O)

Thursday 14th March 1991

at 7.30pm

St. George's Church, Bloomsbury Way,
London WC1

Villa-Lobos Bachianas Brasileiras no. 9
Rodney Bennett Sea Change
Gorecki Euntes et Flebant

Conductor: Malcolm Cottle

Tickets: £4.00
(£2.50 Students, Senior Citizens and UB40)

Saturday 13th July 1991

at 7.30pm

(London venue to be announced)

Britten The Company of Heaven
Monteverdi Beatus Vir
Vaughan Williams Oxford Elegy

A concert with orchestra of strings, timpani

and organ.
Conductor: Malcolm Cottle

Tickets: £5.00
(£3.00 Students, Senior Citizens and UB40)

INTERESTED IN JOINING US?

We always welcome new members to the
choir. Reasonable sight-reading ability is
required, and choir experience is valuable
though not essential.

If you would like to audition, please phone
Malcolm Cottle on 071- 354 3195 (daytime)
or 071-226 1392 (evenings). We rehearse
on Monday evenings at The City Litin
London WC2.



